
New Life Fellowship
Leadership Team Minutes

May 7, 2019 
Attendance 
Wayne Caldwell, Barry and Nancy Kennedy, Janice Clinger, Gene Currier, Kim and Casey 
Goodson 

Opening 
• The minutes were read and approved. 

Financial 
• Kim told the team that since the shutdown began the church has not had to pay for many 

operating expenses, such as heating/AC, cleaning, and kitchen/bathroom supplies. 
• During March and April the church received more offerings than were paid in expenses. 
• The finance report was accepted by the team. 

Missions 
• Our regular giving: 

• $75 to Christian Aragon from Cru 
• $150 to the Free Store 
• $200 to the Belen food pantry 
• $75 to UNM Cru 
• $150 to CareNet 
• $75 to Young at Heart choir 

• One time giving: 
• $15 to Christian Aragon from Cru 
• $30 to the Free Store 
• $40 to the Belen food pantry 
• $15 to UNM Cru 
• $30 to CareNet 
• $15 to Young at Heart choir 

• The team decided to leave $373 in our mission fund for future use. 

New business 
• The team discussed efforts taken by the church and other entities to help the community. 
• The church has a new security camera system. 
• The team discussed preparations for when the church is allowed to reopen. 
• The team has agreed to open when the state’s stay at home order is lifted to allow churches 

to meet. 
• Kim listed alternative plans for this summer’s VBS. 

Next meeting will be June 4. 


